Mr. Michael Kent

Hazardous Materials Ombudsman
Contra Costa Health Services

597 Center Avenue, Suite 110
Martinez, CA 94553

Dear Mr. Kent,

THE INDUSTRIAL ASSOCIATION
W OF CONTRA COSTA COUNTY

The Industrial Association would like to recommend Peter Dahling from Marathon Petroleum for
the Alternate seat on the Hazardous Materials Commission.

Please feel free to contact either Peter or me, if you require additional information.

Best regards,

George Z Smith, Board Member

Industrial Association of Contra Costa County.

56 Sandview Drive * Bay Point, CA 94565
Tel: 925-324-0538

Email: JACCC.Bookkeeper@gmail.com

www.JACCC.org



